
1208 Bush River Rd (Lexington
Green) E9
Lexington Green-E9, 1208 Bush River Road, Columbia, SC 29210

Must see completely renovated 2 bedroom, 2 bathroom condo on
the second floor with private balcony. New carpet and paint
throughout. New tile in the foyer, kitchen and both bathrooms.
Free cable, water, sewer, washer and dryer included with rent
at only $800/month.

3700 Bush River Rd, Cloisters
of Whitehall-J3
Cloisters of Whitehall, J3, 3700 Bush River Road, Columbia, SC
29210

Beautiful 2 bedroom, 1.5 bathroom townhome in the wonderful
Cloisters of Whitehall. New laminate flooring in great-room,
new carpet upstairs in both bedrooms. Very nice open floor-
plan with privacy fenced in patio. The complex has a beautiful
very large newly constructed swimming pool. If you are looking
for a nice, quiet, safe, clean neighborhood, look no further!
Free water, sewer and washer/dryer included with rent at only
$850.

https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/lexington-green-e9/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/lexington-green-e9/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/3700-bush-river-road-j3-columbia-sc-cloisters-of-whitehall/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/3700-bush-river-road-j3-columbia-sc-cloisters-of-whitehall/


3700  Bush  River  Road,
Cloister’s of Whitehall I-4
Absolutely beautiful 2 bedroom, 1.5 bathroom townhome in the
quiet Cloisterâ€™s of Whitehall subdivision. Townhome has new
upgraded plush carpet throughout, new bathroom upstairs with
new  shower,  countertop  and  tiled  floors.  New  tile  in  the
kitchen. New heating and air system.Â New Paint. Beautiful
private,  fenced  in  patio,  peaceful  front  entrance.  Rent
includes washer, dryer, water, sewer and a brand new BEAUTIFUL
pool at only $900 per month. Available July 1, this deal will
not last long, call today! Jason C. Brown, 803-530-0128 or
JasonBrown@BrownEnterprisesFirm.com

305 Buckland Way – RENTED
Amazing Executive Estate, Lease or Lease with an Option to
buy! Over 6,000 square feet, 5 bedrooms, 6.5 bathrooms, 2
offices, 4 fireplaces, central vacuum system, marble walls, 3
story see through fireplace, huge balcony, 3-4 car garage,
central vacuum system, the list goes on and on. Please call
Jason C. Brown at 803-530-0128Â for more information, but
donâ€™t wait and miss out on the wonderful opportunity!!!

Price $3,500- Call for details.

Type: Lease or Lease with Option to Buy

 

General amenities
4 Fireplaces
Central Vacuum

https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/i4-cloisters-of-whitehall-3700-bush-river-road-columbia-sc-29210/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/i4-cloisters-of-whitehall-3700-bush-river-road-columbia-sc-29210/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/305-buckland-way-greenville-sc-rented/


Media Room
2 Offices
3 story Fireplace
Jacuzzi Tub

419 Serpentine Road
Absolutely stuning, completely redone 1,600 s/f home, with new
wood, tile and carpeted flooring. Vaulted ceiling in great
with with ustom designed 2 story tile fireplace, dinning room
with chandelier, updated kitched with floor to ceiling white
cabinets and new tile in both bathrooms. Master bedroom has
wood flooring with inlaid carpet design, both guest bedrooms
have new carpet. Huge screened in back porch, storage shed and
huge back yard. At only $1,000 per month listed for lease or
lease with an option to buy this custom design wonâ€™t last
long!  Call  Jason  Brown  at  803-530-0128  or
JasonBrown@BrownEnterprisesFirm.com

144 Jefferson Place
Absolutely beautiful, large 1,500 square foot 3 bedroom, 1.5
bathroom townhome in the very desirable Carriage Lane Townhome
Subdivision  in  Irmo.  You  will  love  this  very  quiet
neighborhood with swimming pool and serene, peaceful pond to
relax and enjoy yourself. Brand new carpet, tile, paint and
light fixtures, this townhome has been completely renovated
and to see it is to love it! This home features a large great
room downstairs, separate laundry room, big kitchen, and rear
patio. Water and sewer is included in rent at only $950/month.

https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/419-serpentine-road-irmo-sc-29063-3/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/coming-soon-144-jefferson-place/


Please call today, this property will not last long!

1002  Creekside  Way  (Village
Creek)
Beautiful 2 bedroom/2 bathroom condo in Village Creek with
nice neutral and carpet, earth tone paint and dark cabinets.
Condo has a formal dining room, great room with fireplace, 2
big bedrooms, washer and dryer connections, 3 sliding glass
doors, one in each bedroom and one from the great room. Master
bedroom  has  a  private  bathroom.  Very  nice  condo  in  great
neighborhood,  please  call  with  questions  or  to  setup  a
viewing.  Jason  C.  Brown  803-530-0128  or
JasonBrown@BrownEnterprisesFirm.com

1634 Koulter Drive
Absolutely beautiful, completely renovated 1,300 +/- square
foot house with hardwood floors in the living room, dining
room and hallway. 18 inch tile in the foyer, kitchen, both
bathrooms and on the fireplace! High Cathedral ceiling in the
living  room,  floor  to  ceiling  windows  throughout,  new
countertops and appliances. Big, private, wooded lot on a hill
with huge storage shed or workshop in backyard with power and
light for tools, etc.

https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/1002-creekside-way-coming-soon/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/1002-creekside-way-coming-soon/
https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/1634-koulter-drive-coming-soon/


122 Crestland Drive
Absolutely stunning Patio Home has been completely renovated
with Hardwood Floors in the kitchen and dining room, tile in 2
large bathrooms and new carpet in the living room and both
bedrooms! This home features a beautiful cathedral ceiling
with crown molding in the great room including a fireplace! It
has new carpet, new paint, hardwood floors, black appliances
(dishwasher, stove and built in microwave!), new cabinets and
countertops. This home has a very open and spacious floor
plan. In your front yard you have two dedicated parking spaces
and in your back yard you have a very large private patio
enclosed  with  a  6  foot  privacy  fence  for  your  peaceful
enjoyment. At only $900 this home is a steal and wonâ€™t last
long!

https://brownenterprisesfirm.com/properties/122-crestland-drive/

